December	News
from Mrs. Gallison’s Class[image: Holiday wreath with solid fill]

It was great to talk with most of you during conferences about how much your children are learning and growing!  Remember, feel free to call or email me anytime!

We’re kicking off the holiday season!! We’ll be starting to read some Christmas stories and doing some special activities when we come back from Thanksgiving.

I bring in guest readers during December.  The students love to have someone different read to them—a parent, gym teacher, lunch lady, “big kid” teacher, my “Hunny Bunny” and the superintendent have even come in!  If you would like to be guest reader, please email me.

Next week, we will learn about how other countries celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanzaa. 

The last two weeks before vacation, we will have lots of fun with gingerbread activities.  We will read many different versions of The Gingerbread Man; our literacy activities and Math stations will be tied in. We will make gingerbread “men” and decorate and eat them! Attached is a sign up for needed supplies. We will need frosting and candies for that day.

In Math, we have just finished a unit on Shapes.   I am amazed at the awesome mathematicians they are!  They are picking it up crazy quick! Our next unit will be addition and subtraction.

Winter is definitely upon us, and it is important that students are properly dressed.  They need to wear boots but have some other footwear to change into for the classroom.  They can leave an extra/old pair of sneakers here at school, so they don’t have to carry them back and forth.  Snow pants and boots are vital on these cold, wet days.  Without them, when there is snow, the students must stay on the tar at recess, and cannot 









enjoy the playground and snow fun.  It is also important for children to be able to dress themselves.  Please have your child practice putting on and taking off their winter wear.

We have a school-based food pantry.  It is open during school hours any day. And after school until 3:30. Please take advantage of this resource!  We are all experiencing the effects of the downturn in the economy.

We are blessed with a friend who sends gifts to the Canaan Kindergarteners each month.  This month she was super generous, and your child will receive something extra special!

We will have a classroom Christmas party on Friday, Dec. 20. We will have refreshments that day. I will send a sign-up home when it gets closer.

Upcoming Events:

12/14  Santa’s Breakfast 8-10
12/16-12/20 Christmas Spirit Week-look for flyer that explains each day
12/19 Holiday Concert 1:00
12/19 Baking and decorating gingerbread people
12/20 Classroom Christmas Party
12/23-1/1 Christmas Vacation
1/2  Return to school

With changing out of boots twice a day, Miss Kendra and I will be tying LOTS of shoes.  Please try to work on this with your child.

Christmas vacation begins on December 23 and we return to school on January 2.  Enjoy this time with your child.  Please try to have them do some reading, writing and counting over the break.  It makes the transition back to school in January much easier.   



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!






Dear Parents,

Gingerbread Week is coming up!                    We will enjoy lots of versions of The Gingerbread Man and notice how they are the same and different.  Thursday, Dec. 19, is the big day and we will be making gingerbread cookies!    The students will roll and cut it out the dough and then they’ll get to decorate and eat!  As I said in the newsletter, I need a few supplies.  The list is below.  Please let me know if you can help with any of these items.  




Name:____________________________________________

_____ white frosting 3-4 tubs

_____ sprinkles, candies, to decorate

_____  small tubes of icing to line or write on cookies (I’d like 3 sets, one for each table)


______ I can volunteer on December 19!   


Thank you!  Email with any questions  pgallison@msad54.org
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